The Honorable Kirsten Gillibrand
478 Russell Senate Bldg

Washington, DC 20510
Re:  Please Fully Fund the EPA
Dear Senator Gillibrand,
President Donald Trump’s proposed budget for the fiscal year 2020 includes dangerous cuts to critical environmental and energy programs, including a 31 percent decrease in funding for the Environmental Protection Agency, an 11 percent decrease from current funding at the Department of Energy, and a 14 percent cut at the Interior Department.

I am writing to you to urge you to ignore Trump's budget request and fully fund the EPA.  These cuts would be a devastating blow to land and water conservation efforts, climate change prevention and research, enforcement of critical safety regulations, and much more – and a bonus for the fossil fuel industry. Without robust agency oversight, big oil and gas corporations will be free to cut corners in order to make a profit.

As climate change becomes a growing threat to millions of Americans, we must ensure that our efforts to preserve and protect the environment are strengthened, not weakened.

Please take all necessary steps to ensure funding for the EPA, a critically important agency in the fight against climate change.

Thank you very much for your attention to this critical matter.

Sincerely,
